
Mr. Theodore G. Stallone, CS-11, Class of 1975 passed away on Aug. 5, 2023.  A funeral 
service was held at 1 p.m. on Oct. 13, 2023 at the Memorial Pavilion at the USAFA Cemetery, 
inurnment followed. 
 
Condolences may be sent to his family in care of his stepson, Tyler:  Mr. Tyler Struwe, 1708 E. 
Solano Dr., Phoenix, AZ 85016. 
 
 
 
 


